
I am excited to be underway with 
the C4E. If you have news you 
want to share in next month’s 
newsletter, just send it to me!

I am launching a C4E podcast! 
I want to use each episode as a 
way of getting to know all of you 
and to share your ideas with the 
world for how we can solve some 
of our thorniest environmental 
challenges. Podcast episodes will 
be released starting in early Jan-
uary. I’m looking for title sugges-
tions, so send me your ideas.

We are currently recruiting a C4E 
administrative staff member, I 
look forward to getting them on 
board soon.

I will be sending out a poll to 
find a good time for a kick-off 
reception and brainstorming work 
session to prepare for the 2024 
Global Environmental Forum. I’m 
aiming for early January but let’s 
see what everyone’s availability 
is.  

We need a logo! I am working 
with the Office of Marketing and 
Communications to develop 
something in line with the univer-
sity’s brand guidelines.

We have space, but many of you may not know where it is. We are on the second floor of Melville Library. My C4E 
office is here, along with several other offices and space for casual meetings or other group activities. We also have 
a conference room that we share with Sustainabilities. If you would like to book the C4E conference room for C4E-re-
lated events or meetings, you can do so by adding the C4E calendar to your Google calendar using the invite link 
here and you can book a room with the instructions here.

We are up here!

Right here.

A peak inside.
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